
Irish Water Spaniel Association  
Championship Show  

   

Covid Safety Notice for all attendees 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our first Championship Show since 2019. Things will be a little 
different this time and possibly for our other events later this year, but with your help and support 
we can all get back to a little ‘normality’ and enjoy some time together with our IWS.  Thank you for 
your cooperation. The Officers and Committee of the IWSA 

 
For the safety of all attending the following measures will be in place at this show. 
 
* Anyone not a registered owner of a dog entered at the show MUST complete a Track & Trace form 
on arrival. These should include the name of the attendee and a valid contact 
telephone number.  Forms will be available from the Secretary on the day and completed forms 
should be placed in the box provided.  
* On arrival at the show please allow time and space for others to vacate their vehicles in the Car 
Park. 
* There will be an additional barrier around the ring, exhibitors and spectators are respectfully 
requested not to enter the area between the ring and the outer barrier at any time and to ensure 
that social distancing is observed at all times. 
* Masks must be worn by all exhibitors (unless exempt) while in the ring and by all attending when 
in close proximity with others. 
* The judge will ask you to show your dog's teeth before commencing their hands on assessment. 
Please make sure your dog is comfortable with this beforehand. 
* There will be a one-way system in place in the ring. Please do not enter the ring until requested to 
do so by the Steward and only enter and exit as directed. 
* Rosettes and Prize Cards will be placed on a table next to the exit and should be collected when 
leaving the ring.  
* Social distancing must be observed while in the ring at all times. 
* There will be hand sanitiser available at various points around the venue and where appropriate 
antiviral wipes should you need them. 
* Due to restrictions in place at the venue there will be no access to the main building and the show 
will remain outdoors.  
* There is a single permanent toilet facility on site, and we have also arranged for an additional 
facility to provide for both Ladies and Gents, please try to avoid queuing to use the facilities if 
possible and maintain a safe distance from others at all times.   
 
                                                             **************************** 

* Those exhibitors wishing to bring a small gazebo (maximum 2m x 2m) may do 
so, please ensure when setting up that you allow sufficient space for others to 
also do so safely.  
*  NO camp stoves will be permitted within the precincts of this show.  
 


